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Comments: This message is sent to urge you to not extend the permits for cabins in wilderness areas beyond the

original limitations. Wilderness and human habitation are not compatible. We have taken over most of the planet

and destroyed the habitat of most species, and are seeing the consequences with increasing inclement weather

events, destruction of ecosystems through fires, floods, changes in fauna due to temperature change etc. These

developments pose a significant risk to our own survival and intact eco-systems are our best bet for regeneration

of damaged areas. It is therefore very important to protect wilderness in its original state wherever we can (my

husband and I are trying to resold a small property in Canada to contribute within our means). Thank you for the

opportunity to give input!


